From: David Walker [david.walker@westcoastenergy.co.uk]
Sent: 08 January 2013 17:21

To: Connections

Cc: ralicock @ westernpower.co.uk

Subject: WPD Connection Competition Test Application
James.

West Coast Energy has had experience with the connection and applying for connection, of a number of major
windfarm projects to the WPD distribution networks over the years; initially to the WPD South Wales and WPD
South West areas and more recently the WPD Midlands East network. We are dealing with a relatively small number
of very large projects and in each case we agreed to use WPD to provide the connection after considering
alternative connection service providers.

David Walker
Head of Grid & Regulatory Affairs
West Coast Energy Ltd

Mynydd Awel
Mold Business Park
Maes Gwern

Mold

Flintshire

CH7 1XN

01352 757604

01352 700 291
david.walker@westcoastenergy.co.uk
www.westcoastenergy.co.uk
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